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Town Management Study Committee						March 28, 2018
Present: B.  Storrs, W .Thomasino, W. Texeira, P. Mikelk
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM.
The minutes from 3/21 were approved.
The announcement for the open forum was approved by the committee and will be sent to Mary Arata.
Wayne reported on his meetings with the Chief of Police and the Assessors.
· The Chief would like a more formal budgeting process
· He would like a centralized procurement process
· Project Management should be added to the duties of the T/A
· The hiring process should be standardized
· The Police would report through the T/A
· The Assessors felt that the position should be salaried, with no overtime or comp time
· The Assessors also felt that co-ordination of the Town departments was important
· They are in favor of a Financial Team
We decided to meet at 5:30 PM on 4/11, followed by the Open Forum at 7:00 PM.  The meeting will be at 19 Carter Street. Paul will ask the Cable committee to video tape the event.
We will meet at  6:30 PM on 4/5, prior to the meeting with the Select Board.  The 4/4 TMSC meeting is cancelled.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:47 PM.
